
After much discussion, the district has decided shuttles will be reinstated for the 2021-2022 

school year for families. There will be four shuttle pick up and drop off stops: 7-12 building, 

Lutheran School, McKinley and Lied Center. The morning pick up times are below. Please make 

sure your students are there on time. 

McKinley – 7:30 (Bus #13) 

7-12 building – 7:40 (Bus #8) 

Lutheran School -7:40 (Bus #4) 

Lied Center – 7:45 (Bus #13) 

 

The rural routes are being planned as families register their children.  Once the routes are set, 

rural route drivers will be contacting their families with the times the students will be picked up 

in the mornings. Thank you for your patience as routes are being set – CCSD covers a huge 

territory and we want to make sure our routes are efficient and safe! 


